
READING PLANNING COMMISSION 

CITY OF READING 

May 9, 2016 

Present:  Christine Gollnick, Warren Bartels, Chad Penney, Chuck Hartshorn, Emma Everett, 

Betty Blount.  Absent: none.  Christine called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. at Reading City 

Hall.  Chad made a motion, seconded by Chuck, to approve the March minutes.  Motion carried 

6-0.  The agenda was accepted as presented. 

Old Business:  The proposed new fence ordinance was reviewed in its entirety.  Emma made a 

motion, seconded by Warren, to recommend the proposed new fence ordinance with one 

adjustment in section 3c to City Council for adoption.  Motion carried 6-0. 

Sidewalks—Emma reported the City is still interested in our recommendations for new or 

replacement sidewalks.  Planning Commission members should look for past notes and ideas so 

recommendations can be made again.  (Note:  see May 21, 2012, September 24, 2012, May 20, 

2013, and December 9, 2013 minutes to start.) 

New Business:  None. 

Next meeting:  July 25, 2016.  Emma made a motion, seconded by Chad, to adjourn at 7:50.  

Motion carried 6-0. 


